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November 4, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
An error was discovered in the Cumulative Shore harvest reported for harvest date November 
2nd.  The corrected values from October 31st through November 3rd are given below, in pounds:  
 
 

   
 
 
 
Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HARVEST DATE
 Cumulative 

SHORE 
CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST
October 31, 2019 6,730,748 16,530,883

November 1, 2019 6,889,740 17,094,401
November 2, 2019 7,055,228 17,989,530
November 3, 2019 7,253,060 19,095,590


